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=================================================== 

1. Guideline for examinations  

=================================================== 

On 30 August 2021, the period of examinations in presence format begins. The guideline for 

conducting presence format examinations has been updated and can be downloaded from the 

website pages of Department 5: 

https://www.dez5.uni-

wuppertal.de/fileadmin/Dez5/Linkdateien/Leitfaden_Präsenzklausuren_Sep2021.pdf  

Most important points:  

1) The participation in examinations is only permitted with a negative test proof or with proof 

of complete immunisation (vaccinated, recovered). The negative test proof must not be older 

than 48 hours. The proof of immunisation or the negative test certificate must be shown 

together with an official identification document to the supervising person (invigilator) when 

entering the examination room. 

2) Wearing a medical mask or a standard FFP 2 mask is also compulsory during the examination. 

 

=================================================== 

2. Teaching in Winter Semester 21/22 

=================================================== 

Reminder: For your personal planning, continue to assume that most courses in the coming winter 

semester 2021/2022 will take place in presence format. 

In addition, assume that attendance at courses will only be possible with proof of immunisation or 

negative test evidence. 

https://www.dez5.uni-wuppertal.de/fileadmin/Dez5/Linkdateien/Leitfaden_Präsenzklausuren_Sep2021.pdf
https://www.dez5.uni-wuppertal.de/fileadmin/Dez5/Linkdateien/Leitfaden_Präsenzklausuren_Sep2021.pdf


Next Monday during the afternoon, 23.08.2021, the course catalogue for the winter semester 

2021/22 will be accessible in StudiLöwe. You will be able to see the rooms and dates for the planned 

presence format courses. 

The basis for the actual organisation of winter semester 21/22 will be the legal regulations valid in 

October. As in the last one and a half years, we will have to live with the fact that changes in planning 

can occur at short notice. 

 

============================================== 

3. Link/contact collection 

============================================== 

Current action on Covid-19: https://www.uni-wuppertal.de/de/universitaet/coronavirus/  

General FAQs on Uni@Home: www.uni-wuppertal.de/studium  

Information from ZIM: https://zim.uni-wuppertal.de/  

 

For students: 

Contact form of the quality representatives: https://uni-w.de/xt50v 

Suggestions and proposals: sose2020-corona@uni-wuppertal.de 

General student counselling: https://www.zsb.uni-wuppertal.de/de/beratung/studium2020.html 

 

For teachers: 

Information from the BU:NDLE network: https://www.bundle.uni-wuppertal.de/  

Requests for distance teaching: e-teaching@uni-wuppertal.de  

 

Please be disciplined: Check whether answers to your concerns have not already been 

communicated on the pages of the university or the respective faculties before you start enquiries by 

e-mail.  The FAQs and further information are constantly updated.  

 

You can also find out more about our social media channels: 

www.facebook.com/uni.wuppertal 

www.instagram.com/uni.wuppertal 

www.twitter.com/Uni_Wuppertal 

www.linkedin.com/school/buw 
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